
 
 
 
 

 
 
Circular No.57/2021-22                  Date:  01 Dec, 2021 
 
 

FOR CLASSES VI, VII & VIII 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The turn out of students in the above Classes as on 01 Dec, 2021 is as follows : 
 

Class – VI     : 103 
Class – VII     : 119 
Class – VIII     : 116 

 
The school has received some applications from parents of Classes VI, VII & VIII to continue with online 
classes.  Dear parent, the learning gaps in the students of these classes are huge and the physical presence 
of students will help the school staff to take up the learning gaps on One to One Basis.  Respecting the 
sentiments of our stakeholders, we have continued with the Online classes on 01 Dec, 2021 with the help 
of State-of-Art Interactive panels now installed in each classroom. 
 
Also, please be informed the school has started running School buses on rationalised routes only.  As the 
strength of students will grow, we will slowly introduce more number of routes and accommodate the 
request of all our parents. 
 
Hybrid learning is the new norm and till the time, we settle down with the actual physical school strength 
(keeping Covid Protocols intact) we at school cannot give you the actual date of start of the remaining fleet 
of buses. 
 
Seeking cooperation. 
 
             In Gratitude, 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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